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The above is a receipt made out to John Woods on 28th December 1963, who handed over the Home 
Guard Fund to Alec Collins, local farmer and Honorary Secretary of the Village Hut Fund (no fancy 
Hall in those days). 
 
The 'Hut' was originally built for use by a Canadian Regiment during WWI which had been stationed 
locally, it was re-sited and is still in use now. 
 
The copy of the receipt was submitted by Keith Woods, the son of John Woods.  
 


